
 

The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela strongly condemns 
the terrorist attack perpetrated today in the underground 
transportation system of London, which preliminarily caused 
22 injured victims.  

 
The Bolivarian Government expresses its solidarity with 

the British people and government, particularly with those who 
was injured or affected by this deplorable action and hopes for 
their prompt and full recovery. 

 
The Bolivarian Government, once more, strongly rejects 

any form of terrorism, wherever it happens and its alleged 
reasons. Therefore, the Bolivarian Government reaffirms its 
willingness to continue collaborating with the international 
community in any necessary measures aimed at to fight 
against these political actions that cause serious damages to 
humankind and reiterates that the freedom and justice shall 
prevail over the violence. 
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